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Election for 4 at-large positions on the Board will be commencing in approximately one 
week. An elections committee has been formed to run the election. All AZ LMSC 
registered members are welcome to submit applications to run for office. Formal 
announcement will come through an email blast as well on our website. 
 
Registrar’s report 
We have 1191 members in 2015. This is an increase of 130 over last year. 
 
Treasurer’s report 
AZ LMSC funds 
$42,917.55 in checking 
$8,368.64 in savings 
$51,286.10 total  
Convention expense reimbursements pending, which will reduce this total. 
 
Acknowledgement to Competition Committee (led by Patrick Brundage) for working 
with meet directors to create an impressive number of meets in 2015. We ended up 
with at least one meet per month through 2015. And as we look forward to 2016, we 
will be working on having an annual meeting combined with a one-day swim meet and a 
possible swim clinic. 
 
Open call to any members who would like to help out on AZ LMSC events, as well as 
feedback on any ideas to enhance the AZ LMSC. 
 
We provided the names of all the AZ LMSC Board members as a reminder of the people 
that the membership can talk to about any ideas. 


